
ROLFE PUBLIC LIBRARY  
INTELLECTUAL FREEDOM STATEMENT 

 
 
The Rolfe Public Library supports the American Library Association's Library Bill of Rights and its 
Freedom to Read statement, which are attached to these policies. 
 
While collections are provided for children and young adults, use of adult materials is not restricted 
according to a patron's age by library staff. Limitation in juvenile reading is considered a parental 
responsibility. 
 
Complaints about the inclusion of a particular item in the library's collection should be directed to the 
director.  A printed reconsideration form is available at the library. When it is completely filled out and 
signed, it will be reviewed by the director as well as the library board to determine what action should be 
taken. No such consideration shall be given to any other form of complaint about materials in the library's 
collection. 
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